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Mr Twaddle was in Sydney to attend Rural and Remote meetings and 
State Conference.  Mr Twaddle is on leave this week.  We have the 
pleasure of Mr Glen Walker from Gol Gol Public School to look after our 
school while Mr Twaddle is away. If you have any issues about your 
child please contact the school as usual and Mr Walker will be able to 
assist. 
 

Key Value this week: Being Proud—respecting Everyone and        
Everything!. In classroom Yarn Ups staff will be discussing the           
importance of this Value and looking for students demonstrating this 
Key Value in work and play.  Thank you for the support and Yarns you 
have at home in helping our students understand the importance and 
real difference this Key Values makes to us all. 
 

Attendance: Please remember to let us know if your child is going to be 
away. There is an expectation that students from the age of 6 attend 
school every day unless otherwise excused. If you have concerns about 
your child’s attendance, please come and have a yarn with the school. 
Please try to have your child here for the start of each day . 
 

Hats: Just a reminder to all that as a Sun Smart School 
and in Term 4 there is an expectation that everyone will 
wear a hat (preferably a bucket hat) when outside during 
play and sport breaks. Please ensure your child has a 
clearly named hat. Children without hats will play in   
shaded areas only. Our school provides Sunscreen for all 
students free of charge. 
 

Bus Safety: The school has recently been observing     
students’ safety on the school bus. We would like families 
to assist us with ensuring students keep safe while       
travelling to and from school. Please assist them by        
reminding them to stay seated on the bus when it’s moving 
and how to enter / exit the bus safely. 

 
 Have a great week. 
 

 
 

Calendar Of Events 
Monday 30th October - Mini Master Chef - Perch Class 

Tuesday 31st October - Playgroup 

Wednesday 1st November - Sewing Program 

Thursday 2nd November - Playgroup 

Friday 3rd November - Transition Program 12.30pm - 3pm 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The students and teachers in Kangas had fun 
creating these amazing ‘Crazy Hair Designs.’ 
 
A big thank you to Mrs Weinert and Mrs B for 
all their hard work last week.  
 

Have a lovely week 
Regards Mrs Shaddock and Mrs B 



 

 

 

Competition time! 
This week we looked at ‘patterns in  

nature’. 
Look at the pictures and write what you 

think they are next to them. 
HINT—check out the EMUS display in 

the front office  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMUS  
students 
who hand 
in their  
answers 

will receive a prize! 

This week we visited the Perch room 
for our Technology lesson with Mr. 

Stewart. Thank you to the Perch class 
and Ms. Smith for welcoming us into 
your room. We had fun learning and 

laughing with you all. 

Have a great 
week from 
the EMUS 

team! 



 

 3 / 4 Perch        
   
Welcome to week 4.   
Hello everyone and welcome to another ‘jammed pack’ week!  
On Friday the 20th of October six of our 3 / 4 students travelled to Wentworth to         
participate in a ‘come and try’ sports day. I would just like to say how proud I was  with 
each and every student. They all got in and had a go, although they were initially a little 
nervous to be split into groups without their peers and class-mates. They all tried the 
sports and really enjoyed themselves whilst they were playing. 
There were 8 sports and unfortunately only seven rotations due to time restraints. The 
sports on offer to try were: volleyball, football, league, tennis, golf, tee-ball, cricket and 
soccer.  We had a sausage sizzle lunch, fruit box and icy-pole thanks to ‘school funds’. A 
big thank you also goes out to our wonderful support staff that assisted on the day.  
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A very busy week in the Goannas room last week with another visit from Mr Stewart 
and the robots, and even more challenging programming tasks. 

Friday afternoon we did 
some technical drawings  

using lines to make curves   
(a bit of magic there!) 

 

Don’t forget the          
Year 6 Farewell    
is on Wednesday      
29th November    

 

Have a great week, 
Fiona Turner and the  

Goannas team. 

Friday morning at assembly I awarded             
Certificates of Achievement to Keely and Susan, 

and our Student of the Week is Lashara. 




